
From: Kate Cassidy <kgrcassidy@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2022 10:04 AM 
To: Samuelson, Jennifer <Jennifer.Samuelson@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Lincoln as another town in our Supervisory Union  
  
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Dear MS Samuelson and members of the Vt State Board of Education,  
 
 
It has come to my attention that the Lincoln School District has asked to join the White River 
Valley Supervisory Union. This is the SU my hometown of Strafford is in. 
I am writing this letter to voice my opposition to this merger. My reasons are the following. ( add 
your reasons here) 
 
 
 
We are very happy with how our Supervisory Union is currently operating and I have seen the 
hard work individuals have put in to make it the SU it is today. 
Thank you for considering my concerns. 
Sincerely, 
Kate Cassidy 
 
--  
Cheers, 
Kate Cassidy 
Strafford VT 
802-765-4139 H 
802-299-6509 C 
kgrcassidy@gmail.com 
 
“ I' ve  lea rn ed  t h at  people  will fo rget  wh at  you  sa id ,  peop le  will fo rget  wh at  you  d id ,  bu t  
peop le  will n ever  fo rget  h ow you  m ade th em  feel.”  
Maja Angelou 
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